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3 August 7

Sir,

I have the honor to

acknowledge the receipt Tfyour

letter of the 25th Ultimo suggest

that Mc Semm be instructed

to octline a shomes fo

the immance of sudian

property and requesting that

Mcsewm be advind of your

having remived collespandance

upon thei subject, and in

reply I beg to inform gou that

no prevevive communication

on the subject appears to bee

becd

J. H. Montege Esqr M. B.

Pencille

Entario.
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